
June 28, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO: Lynn B. Scattolini, Director
Information, Records, and Document Management Division
Office of the Chief Information Officer

FROM: John A. Zwolinski, Director /RA/
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: IMMEDIATE REMOVAL OF LETTER FROM PUBLIC SERVER

You are requested to remove an NRC letter from Mr. Robert Moody, of my staff, to Mr. Randall
K. Eddington, Entergy Operations, Inc., dated May 3, 2001, from the public server.  The staff
has been informed that some of the material attached to the publicly available letter contains
proprietary information.  The subject of the letter under ADAMS Accession
Number ML011230464 is "River Bend Station, Unit 1 - Request for Additional Information -
License Amendment Request (LAR 2000-26) to Revise Reactor Vessel Pressure/Temperature
Limits (TAC Nos. MB1114 and MB1153)."  The release of the proprietary information was
inadvertent.  Your prompt assistance to remove the letter from the public server is requested to
limit any further public access to the material.  It is understood that removing the letter from the
public server involves changing the profile to non-pubically available and sensitive. 

My staff will generate a publicly available letter (redacted to remove proprietary information),
which will be entered into ADAMS and properly profiled. 

If you have any questions about this request, please contact Mr. Robert Gramm at 415-1010.
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